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Those who responded represented two of the three political parties represented 
on the Committee. 

Members in agreement that a change to Standing Orders was needed with a 
preference towards Option C.  

Members support a change to standing orders to provide that a motion refusing 
legislative consent can only be lodged if a corresponding legislative consent 
memorandum (LCM) has been lodged and that this memorandum must include a 
draft motion. 



 


